
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

Tuesday 25th February  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Recently, we have started to use DoodleLearning, an 

innovative online platform designed to help children improve 

their skills in maths and English through interactive, 

personalised activities. We are now inviting all parents and 

guardians to a drop-in meeting after school to gain more of 

an understanding on what DoodleLearning aims to achieve, 

how we are using it in school and how it could benefit children 

when used at home. 

 

There will be 2 separate meetings held after school in 

Woodpecker Class: 

 

 EYFS and KS1- Monday 10th March  

 

 KS2- Thursday 13th March  

 

 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible! 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr J Worne 

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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